
March 6, 2020 

          A3’s Weekly News        

            NOTES                    WHAT WE ARE LEARNING   

   

  

 

 

 

 

  

            

          

 

          
         
  

Reminders 
 

Friday, March 13th , PECEC Basket Auction 6:00 pm 
Monday, March 16th A-3’s Spring Pictures 

Wednesday, March 18th  School is Closed In-service Day 
 

Have a great weekend! 

Mrs. White, Mrs. Eden and Mrs. Hallman 

Read Aloud Books that we have read 

this week: 
*Charley Parker Played BeBop 

*I Read Signs 

*The Twins’ Blanket 

*It Looked Like Spilt Milk 

 

Parent Link 

Read Across America is an initiative on 

reading created by the National Education 

Association that began in 1997. You may 

hear about Read Across America during the 

first week of March. 

The Read Across America website offers 

resources for parents as well as for 

schools.  Below, please find a link to an 

article with 20 tips to help families create a 

sense of enjoyment, wonder, and a passion 

for reading. 

 

https://www.readacrossamerica.org/raising

-readers-what-parents-can-do/ 

 

 

My email is- mwhite@pemb.org. 

Monday: 

Small Group: We used shapes to trace, put together and 

create other shapes like we saw in the book When Sophie 

Thinks She Can’t.     

Large Group: We acted out Row, Row, Row Your Boat 

with partners. 

Tuesday 

Small group: We sorted colored goldfish and counted how 

many fish we had for each color.  The children worked hard 

to draw the number to represent the amount of goldfish they 

had. 

Large group: We sang the Bakery Shop Song.  The children 

love to pretend to eat the doughnut they are called to find. 

 Wednesday:  
Small group: We worked with some more magnetic 

numbers and talked about the straight and curvy lines, the 

letter name, and then we tried drawing the letter on a piece of 

paper. 

Large group: We sang letter songs.  This week we did 

Bingo and the ABC’s.  The children love to do the Alphabet 

song in different voices. 

Thursday:  

Small group:  We measured a tracing of our foot.  We used 

cubes and links to measure the length of our foot. 

Large Group:  We had an assembly called Peter Pan, put on 

by the Helen Fort Middle School Students.  The children 

really enjoyed the show. 

Friday: 

Small group: We used yellow and blue markers to make 

green for making green for Dr. Seuss Green Day.  The 

children also tried mixing yellow and blue crayons to make 

green. 

Large group:  We played Red Light, Green Light.  
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